
 

 
CITY OF WALNUT 

COVID19 – OFFICIAL CITY UPDATE 

3/13/2020 - In response to the recommendation by the LA County Office of Education 

and the LA Department of Public Health, and in cooperation with the Walnut Valley 

Unified School District‘s recent temporary school closures, the Walnut 

Gymnasium/Teen Center will be closed from March 16 - March 29, 2020.  

Should the Center re-open earlier or close for a longer period of time, participants will 

be notified via the City website, email, social media, phone calls, and onsite signs.  

We appreciate your cooperation as we work with LA County Department of Public 

Health and the Walnut Valley Unified School District in a Statewide effort to (a) slow the 

spread of the Corona Virus and (b) protect those at high risk of severe illness should 

they contract the virus. 
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